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 Ernest Edmonds OBJ2015/2811/P 15/07/2015  21:28:56 I have two concerns.

I object to the operating times proposed, particularly in relation to commercial use. This proposal is for 

use within what is otherwise a residential building and commercial use, in particular (but not 

exclusively) is likely to make use of the early and late hours proposed, causing considerable noise 

nuisance to the many occupants of the flats. My particular flat is not far from the entrance and I fear 

significant disturbance. 

Secondly, in an area of London particularly sensitive to the risk of explosion, I see no proper concern 

or control of hazardous materials that might be stored either carelessly or with terrorist intent in the 

facility. In a building with over 500 residents this point is of very considerable concern.

I would like to add the point that the applicant has made no attempt at all to discuss the proposal with 

me or even to draw my attention to this proposal.

244 Russel Court

Woburn Place

London

WC1H 0ND

 Mrs Fegan COMMNT2015/2811/P 15/07/2015  12:34:55 It seems that the proposed storage spaces and their internal walls will prevent access to drains, electrics, 

telecommunications, hot and cold water supply, and waste water drainage. This would not be 

acceptable.

465 Russell Court
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